

Ref: MKn/NW

1 November 2019

Smithdon High School Mr J Hirst Headteacher Downs Road, Hunstanton Norfolk PE36 5HY Telephone: 01485 534541

e-mail: office@smithdonhigh.org.uk website: www.smithdonhigh.org.uk

Dear Parent

Re: Year 11 Pre Public Exams 4 November – 15 November 2019

I would like to thank you for your continued support during the first term and ask that you assist your child in the upcoming Pre Public Exams.

Before the exams please remind them of the following tips:

- 1. Attempt every question (even when it is difficult they will pick up marks).
- 2. Remember to revise the 50 fact booklet (parents can quiz students on these).
- 3. Work on the feedback given (as improvements can always be made).

If students contribute as much effort as they can, building on what they have learnt so far, this will give them a good foundation for the year ahead.

May I take this opportunity to wish the year 11 students every success.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Knott Assistant Headteacher







